
From: Stephanie Aderhold
To: WHDPRAComments
Subject: FMLA Forms
Date: Monday, August 19, 2019 11:59:41 AM

On form WH-382 Designation Notice
The proposed new form does not have a question/section that addresses when an employee has
“exhausted their FMLA leave entitlement in the applicable 12-month period”.
Will employer’s no longer have to notify employee’s of their FMLA ending?
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